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Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Mrs Conlon 

irectorate of t,egal Services 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT28DO 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
9th April 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- R FERGUSON 

We refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 19th February 2013 
(reference as quoted above). 

We confirm having taken Ms Therese Brown's instructions in relation to the letter 
attached to yours of 19th February 2013 (Inquiry reference 021-025-062). Ms 
Brown has advised that there is no record on her file of a document entitled the 
'Summary of the Investigation' which she .shared with Mr Bradley. 

However, she believes that the document may relate to the document entitled 
'Agreed Actions' following the Critical Incident Meeting dated 12th June 2001, 
which said document already appears on the Inquiry website at document 
number 022-108. 

In addition, Ms Brown has confirmed that she does not retain any additional 
documents: all documentation from Ms Brown's files having already been 
disclosed to the Inquiry in the form of Individual Files Numbers 1 and 2. 

I trust this clarifies matters. 

Yours sincerely 

Angela Crawford 
Solicitor 
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